
Alford Town FC 
     after consecutive successful seasons our 

U12’s  
 

 are looking for new players to improve and 
increase the team squad  

ahead of Season 2024/2025,  
when they move to an 11 a side format  

at U13 level 

 
If you have what it takes to play 

competitive football for an upcoming 
club in the Mid Lincs League and  

you are currently in Year 7 
        

contact Club Secretary Rob Wilson on  
07860 175326 or email: 

secretary@alfordtownfc.co.uk 
  

We look forward to welcoming you … 
  

 

www.alfordtownfc.co.uk 


